
 
    
Oil Use on Citrus - Arizona Response 

 
Date: June 2, 2006 
 
To: Rick Melnicoe 
 
From: Al Fournier  
 
Subject: RE: Fw: Maximum User Rates for Citrus on Petro Canada's EndUse Product Labels 

Rick, 

Only one response from our citrus folks on this one, so I'll just forward Dave's email. Sorry I 
missed the June 1 deadline. 

Al 

 
From: David L. Kerns 
Date: May 22, 2006 
To: Al Fournier 
Subject: RE: Maximum User Rates for Citrus on Petro Canada's EndUse Product Labels 

Hi Al, 
 
The new rates should not affect AZ what-so-ever. 
 
Thanks 
 
Dave 
 
David L. Kerns, PhD 
IPM Specialist 
University of Arizona 
Yuma Agricultural Center 
6425 W. 8th St. 
Yuma, AZ 85364 
Phone: (928) 782-3836 
FAX: (928) 782-1940 
Cell: (928) 580-0067 

 
From: Al Fournier 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2006 8:59 AM 
To: Glenn Wright; James Truman; David Kerns 
Subject: Fwd: Maximum User Rates for Citrus on Petro Canada's EndUse Product Labels 
Glenn, David, James: 

Please see the attachment about proposed label changes (rate reductions) for Petro Canada's oil 
products on citrus. Let me know if these reductions will cause any problems for Arizona citrus 
production, or if growers use these products at all.? 



No deadline was indicated to me, but if possible, please respond by June 1. Thanks.? 

Al 

  

 
	
  


